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Happy March, Bears! 
 
Welcome to the March edition of our newsletter! As we begin to wake up and stretch after winter   
hibernation, I want to take a moment to reflect on the journey we've shared so far this school year and 
express my gratitude for our staff, students and your ongoing support and dedication to our Bears’ 
Den. We are approaching the much-anticipated Spring Break, and we hope you all take the time to rest 
and relax. The break is an excellent chance for renewal and connection and for us to recharge our 
batteries. 
 
This month, we had many enriching experiences in the Bears’ Den for our students, aimed at nurturing 
their curiosity, creativity, and academic excellence. From Metis artist Patrick Alexandre to our field trip 
to join Edgewood, each day presents an opportunity for our students to expand their horizons and   
discover the joy of learning. 
 
It's that time of year again – March learning updates are here! As we reflect on our student's progress 
and achievements, we are filled with pride and gratitude for their hard work and dedication. Your 
child's accomplishments are a testament to their resilience and the work of our fantastic team at BES. 
We encourage you to take the time to review your child's report card together, celebrating their      
accomplishments and discussing any areas where they may need additional support or                        
encouragement.  
 
We bid farewell to Mr. J with mixed emotions as his family embarks on a new chapter. Mr. J. has been 
an invaluable member of our teaching team, bringing his passion, engaging lessons, and creativity to 
the classroom every day. We look forward to welcoming him back. During his absence, our dedicated 
team, now including The Wonderful Mrs. Jackson, will continue to provide quality education and     
support to our students.  
 
As partners in your child's education, I encourage you to continue to engage in their learning journey. 
Your involvement plays a crucial role in their success and well-being, whether through conversations 
about their day, participation in school events, or support with homework. 
 
Wishing you all a safe, joyful, and rejuvenating Spring Break 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Brent Cook 
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Sean Johnston    5-7 
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Jodi McLean    Ms. Wallis’ class 
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Strongstart/Seamless Day After-school  
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Please               

remember to  

notify the office 

when your         

child(ren) will be 

absent from 

school 



 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Mar 14th:    Report cards go home  

      Last day of  intermediate basketball club 

 

Mar 18th-Apr 1st:  Spring Break: School closed 

 

Mar 29th:    Good Friday 

 

April 1st:    Easter Monday: Happy Easter! No School 

 

April 2nd:    School back in-session 

 

April 5th:    Switch week: School in-session     
      ** Only 1 more Friday session after this!  

 

 

   

 



 



Come have fun with Ms. Lora Mae  during our       

after-school care program  at BES. It runs               

Monday-Thursday from 3:30pm-5:30pm.  Registration 

is now open to all BES students from K-7.  Full-time 

and part-time spots are available.  $15/day. 

 

Please contact the office or Lora Mae directly to     

register. 
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